
PTL
NEWSLETTER 

We Appreciate YOU!
As we quickly approach the end
of the school year, the PTL wants
to thank ALL of our volunteers.  If
you helped at any of our events or
worked as a lunchroom helper,
the PTL Executive Committee
thanks you for making this an
outstanding year.

IMPACT OF YOUR HELP THIS
YEAR:

With your help and financial
support, the PTL, along with the
student council, were able to
purchase the gaga ball pit.
Teachers were able to get much
needed classroom supplies,
furniture, bookshelves, cubbies
for the preschool, books, standing
desks, and everyday supplies. 
 We couldn't have done it without
the support of our parents!
THANK YOU!!  

GALA AUCTION 2024!

 MAY 2023

PTL still needs volunteers for
next year's Gala Auction.
This is ran and organized by
the PTL so we need more
helpers to make this a fun
and successful event.  

Please email us at:
ILSPTLBatavia@gmail.com



VOTES ARE IN! 
Thank you to all that voted in our annual elections of 

PTL and Booster Committee members.  

8th Grade Graduation
PTL would like to congratulate
our 8th graders and wish them
all the best as they embark into
the next phase of their
education.  God's blessings
upon you all as you enter High
School in just a few short
months! 
Graduation is Thursday, June
1st @ 6:30pm in the gym.  
Please remember that the
whole school helps celebrate.
Please mark your calendars!  

2023-24 PTL Executive 
Members: 

President - Colleen Dietz
Vice President - Kate Koss
Treasurer- Crystal Dalpini
Secretary - Tricia Barbier

2023-24 Booster Executive
Members:

President:  Megan Gabriel
Treasurer- Melinda Alba
Fundraiser Coordinator -

Nicole Erickson 



LOOKING  FORWARD 
PTL has some exciting events in the works for next year.  We are

beginning to plan them now.  If you wish to help, email us!! 
ILSPTLBatavia@gmail.com




Events that we are planning:
Back to School/Supply Drop Off Ice Cream Social 

Walk a Thon
Trivia Night

Family Paint Night
Teacher Appreciation

Gala Auction
Skate Night at Funway 

And More!

PTL wishes you a wonderful summer!  And we
look foward to welcoming you back in the fall!  


